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Hello Mustang Family!! 

August was a great month for Jean and 
me. We went to the David Briggs 
memorial show in Hooks TX. 
When we arrived, there was a space 
saved for us next to of all things,  
Jean's old blue convertible. It looks 
better now then when we had it. 
Matthew is the young man who 
purchased it 5 years ago and has made 
us proud of him. 
The next week we hopped on a ship 
and cruised Alaska !! It was a fantastic 
trip with gorgeous scenery everywhere. 
Perfect weather in the 60s and no rain. 
Loved sitting on our balcony as we 
cruised the glaciers. 
Back to car business..  our show is in a 
few weeks, and we will need a ton of 
help to pull this off. Even a few hours 
will help. I have judges from 4 car 
clubs to help. I'm looking forward to a 
great turnout. Keep the shiny side 
up...Tom

TOM HUGHES
RRCMC President



Secretary’s 
Notebook

From: John Brewer
There Were Bugs Stuck Onto Bugs!

For several months your Secretary has been 
spending many spare (yet hot) hours under 
the hood of Sally.  Cleaning and repairing 
damage from the Albuquerque trip have been 
the order of the day.  So many tiny gnats 
stuck in so many inaccessible places.  Unreal.

So, I cleaned.  And that unearthed a whole 
bunch of nicks and pecks in the paint that the 
buggies left behind.

So, I sanded and repainted.  Thank goodness 
for latex gloves, otherwise I would never get 
the black engine paint out from under my 
fingernails.

Then all the cracked paint on the intake 
manifold jumped up into sight.  And who 
would ever think that gunk and dirt would 
hide in all those little crevasse in the thing.  
Why did they design it that way?  What is 
wrong with smooth?  AutoZone’s Ultimate 
Cotton Swab Collection, with swabs in at 
least 10 different sizes, to the rescue!  

So I twisted and turned, and swabbed, and 
dug, and then brushed and sanded till my 
fingers wore through the gloves.  Finally, the 
intake manifold was ready to paint.  See I did 
not want to disassemble, so I took it area by 
area.  

The next innovation was to get around all the 
overspray that would happen with Ford 
Engine Black, which just happened to only 
come in spray cans.  Get an old paper cup 
and take it far outside.  Spray the can into the 
cup to get a little puddle of paint in the 
bottom.  Then use the tiniest brush the 
hardware store carried to get back in all those 
creases.  That is when I discovered the 
Ultimate Swab Collection for painting.  Dip a 
swab in the paint and dab away.  Slow but 
works and way more accurate than spraying.

Are we having fun yet?

I am scheduled to depart for the Space Coast 
MCA Show in Melbourne, Florida on 
Monday, Labor Day, September 4th.  I plan to 
drive Sally all the way.  But I haven’t started 
to clean the body and interior.   MMMUM! 
Better get busy.



From Rusty
RRCMC Vice President

Our show is only 3 weeks away! 

We will need all hands on deck since it’s been a couple of years since our 
last show. We will be at a new venue for this event and we need a good 
showing.  I had some memories show up on my Facebook page recently, 
From our group trip to Indianapolis or a group trip to Overland Park 
Kansas. The trips to MCA events provide some great memories. If you 
haven’t participated yet, make plans to join an upcoming event. You’ll 
meet wonderful people, have great fellowship and make some memories to 
last a lifetime.

Keep the ponies on the Road!!
Rusty Rhame, 
RRCMC Vice President                               



Hey everyone 
    After our September meeting we will be cruising to the Notini’s Restaurant on 
Airline Drive.  I’m currently still working at the Brookshires in North Bossier and I 
hate that I’m having to miss meetings due to my work schedule.  

I do appreciate everyone for getting our goodie bags items for our upcoming show.  
We will decide at the meeting when we will meet to put the goody bags together.  

 El Karuba Shrine will be having their show September 9, 2023, on S. Lake Shore 
Drive in Shreveport.  The Santa Fun Run has been announced.  See flyer in 
newsletter and mark your calendar for this amazing event that is held every year for 
a good cause.  

I hope to see everyone soon by passing by or y'all stop and say hello if you're 
shopping at the Brookshire’s in North Bossier.  
Kelly Mayo
RRCMC
Activities Director



MCA 2023 
NATIONAL SHOWS

Fun In the Sun Grand National
Sept. 8 – 10, 2023

Space Coast Mustang Club Melbourne, FL
Host Club Website

Click Here to Register for Show

Stampede to the Heartland II National
Oct. 6 – 8, 2023

Mustang Club of America
National Show and Track Event

Click Here to Register for the Show
Click Here to Register for the Track

https://spacecoastmustang.com/
https://mcashows.com/
https://www.motorsportreg.com/events/stampede-to-heartland-ii-motorsports-park-mustang-club-of-america-345328


MCA 2024 NATIONAL SHOWS

Mustang 60th
April 5 – April 7, 2024, Leeds, AL

Mustang Club of America
Barber Motorsports Park 

Registration for Display or Wait List
Show Contact

Judged Show SOLD OUT

Ozarks International Raceway National
May 24 – 26, 2024 Gravois Mills, MO

Mustang Club of America
Host Club Website

Registration Not Open
Mustangs at the Crossroads National

Aug. 9 – 11, 2024 Des Moines, IA 
Mustang Club of Central Iowa

Registration Not Open

Savannah, GA National 
Oct. 11 – 13, 2024 Savannah, GA

Savannah Mustang Club

mailto:shows@mustang.org














RED RIVER CLASSIC 
MUSTANG CLUB

Phillip Green
Wyatt Martin
Travis Presnell

Julane Monahan



President 
Tom Hughes 
318-423-3005
taccent98@aol.com

Vice President
 Rusty Rhame 
bldia1965@gmail.com 

Secretary 
John Brewer 
jkb723@att.net
 318-564-3609 

Treasurer
MCA Regional Director
Tina Ponder 
tponder1122@gmail.com 

Activity/Show Director
Kelly Mayo
318-465-4585
emochick1985@gmail.com

Internet Director
Thomas Monahan 
797-8385 

Member at Large 
John Daniels 
danieljw52@yahoo.com 

MCA National Director 
Donna Arends
mustangblue@aol.com
318-746-1823 

 MCA National Director/VP 
Chris Ponder
caponder@gmail.com
318-393-8533

Newsletter Editor
Candace Philyaw
cancan083181@gmail.com

Red River Classic 
Mustang Club 

P.O. Box 37724 
Shreveport, LA 71133 

Visit us at Website
and like us on 

Facebook

For a membership or sponsor 
application please visit our website
https://www.redriverclassicmustangclub.com/

 

September 2nd:RRCMC Club Meeting VFW Bossier 5:30
September 16th: RRCMC Car Show
September 19th: RRCMC Board Meeting at Shane’s in Bossier
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